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Abolishment of special duties on imported cars

Pursuant to the Notification of the Interdepartmental Commission on
International Trade dated 10 September 2015, the special duties on import of cars
(regardless of their country of origin or export), which were introduced in 2013 for
a term of three years, will be cancelled on 30 September 2015.

Thus, as of 30 September 2015 no special duty of 2.15% will apply to cars with an
engine capacity of 1-1.5 liters, as well as no special duty of 4.32% will apply to cars
with an engine capacity of 1.5-2.2 liters.
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